
CALLING ALL INCOMING DAVENPORT ELEMENTARY KINDERGARTEN FAMILIES, ITS TIME TO REGISTER! 

Due to our current situation because of COVID-19 and our school’s ongoing construction, we would like 

to offer a convenient way for our families to register for the 2020-2021 school year. Our team will be 

setting up “drive-thru” sites in downtown Davenport for cars to drive-up, drop-off and pick-up 

documents needed to complete the process. We will be set up in the Market area, located behind the 

gazebo and in front of the Davenport PD station. The area is shaded and easily accessible for a drive-thru 

line. 

 

We will begin collecting items on the following days throughout the month of May: 

5/7 - Thursday 9:00am-12:00pm 

5/8 - Friday 9:00am-12:00pm 

5/12 - Tuesday 2:00pm-5:00pm 

5/14 -Thursday 2:00pm-5:00pm 

5/18 – Monday 11:00am-2:00pm 

5/21 – Thursday 11:00am-2:00pm 

5/26 – Tuesday 3:00pm-6:00pm 

5/28 – Thursday 3:00pm-6:00pm 

 

Please follow the CDC’s recommendations of social distancing by STAYING in your cars, driving up and 

allowing us to assist you with dropping off documents or picking up documents needed to enroll your 

child. We will not have access to the internet, a printer or a copy machine, so please bring documents 

that we can keep permanently in your child’s folder. Our school will be in touch with each family 

individually regarding your documents once they have been received. The Polk County School Board has 

listed the required documents on their website and we have also posted a “KINDERGARTEN ROUND-UP” 

presentation with all “need to know” information for upcoming kindergarten students and their families. 

We hope this plan will allow our families an opportunity to register as easily as possible during these 

unprecedented times. It’s great to be a Davenport Dolphin! #lovepolkschools #lovedavenportdolphins 


